
Subject: Important Reminder: Apply for Your Child's Secondary School Now! 

 

Dear Year 6 Parent 

 

This is a friendly reminder to all year 6 parents that the deadline to apply for a secondary school 

place is fast approaching! It's Thursday 31st October 2024. 

 

If you haven't applied yet, here's the information you need:  

 

• You can apply for a school place online at this website: www.eadmissions.org.uk This applies to 

everyone living in Havering and other London boroughs. 

 

• For parents applying to Havering schools: We recommend reading the helpful brochure 

"Transferring to a Havering Secondary School." You can find it here:  

https://issuu.com/haveringcouncil/docs/transferring_to_a_havering_secondary_school_in_sep  

 

• Need help with the application process? No problem! The Havering School Admissions team is 

here to assist you. You can reach them by email: schooladmissions@havering.gov.uk or call them on 

01708 434600 (available Monday to Friday, 12-5pm). 

 

Please don't miss the deadline! Applying on time gives your child the best chance of getting into 

their preferred secondary school. 

 

Regards  

 

Havering School Admissions Team  

London Borough of Havering | Admissions, Attendance & Inclusions Team 

Town Hall, Main Road, Romford, RM1 3BD 
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